
You are invited to 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fairfield City Schools will host a Kindergarten 
Roundup at Fairfield High School (8800 
Holden Blvd) in the Performing Arts Center on 
Tuesday, March, 26th from 6:30-8:00 PM for 
parents of children who will be at least five 
years old by September 30.   

 

You are not required to bring immunization 
records, proof of residency or birth 
certificates to the roundup; however, these 
documents are required for enrollment.  

Get answers to some 
of your questions, 
including: 

• Is my child ready 
for kindergarten? 

• What will my child 
learn in 
kindergarten? 

• What 
immunizations 
does my child need 
prior to entering 
kindergarten? 

• Can my child 
participate in 
Latchkey services? 

• How does 
kindergarten 
transportation 
work? 

• How do I register 
my child for 
kindergarten? 

If you have questions 
please contact our New 
Student Welcome Center 
at 829-6300. 


